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TRAI issues Consultation Paper on 
“Certain Issues relating to Telecom Tariffs” 

   
 

New Delhi, 13th October, 2010 – The Telecom Regulatory Authority of 
India (TRAI) today issued a Consultation Paper on ‘Certain Issues 
relating to Telecom Tariffs”. 

 
Transparency in the provision of telecommunication services and 

tariff offers has always been and continues to be of prime concern to the 
Authority. TRAI has in the past taken several steps with a view to 
enhancing transparency in tariff offers.  In the context of representations 
from consumers and their representatives seeking further effective 
transparency measures, TRAI has formulated a Consultation Paper 
which is available in TRAI’s website www.trai.gov.in.   This Consultation 
Paper brings out various issues that have a bearing on telecom tariff 
offers. Stakeholders are requested to offer their comments by 15th 
November, 2010 and counter comments, if any, by 25th November, 2010.  
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